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Reinhart Attorney D'Amato Named Five Star Wealth
Manager
MILWAUKEE – Jennifer R. D'Amato, an attorney with Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren
s.c., has been named a Five Star Wealth Manager for 2011. She was also named a
Five Star Wealth Manager in 2010.

Five Star Professionals surveyed 1 in 4 high-net-worth households and more than
7,000 registered financial services professionals in the Milwaukee area, asking
them to evaluate only those wealth managers they know through personal
experience. The survey focused on customer service, integrity,
knowledge/expertise, communication, value for fee charged, meeting of financial
objectives, post-sale service, quality of recommendations and overall satisfaction.
Prior to being finalized, the list was reviewed by a panel of industry experts. No
more than 7 percent of the area's wealth managers were named Five Star Wealth
Managers. The list was published in the July 2011 issue of Milwaukee Magazine.

D'Amato is a member of Reinhart's Board of Directors, a shareholder in the firm's
Trusts and Estates Practice and a member of the firm's Tax-Exempt Organizations
team. Her clients include closely held business owners, wealthy families, trusts,
estates, private foundations and public charities. Her practice focuses on estate
and business succession planning; estate, gift and generation-skipping transfer
tax issues; sophisticated gift techniques; family limited partnerships and limited
liability companies; charitable planning; prenuptial and postnuptial agreements;
estate and trust administration; executive compensation; and will, trust and tax
controversy matters. D'Amato has lectured as an adjunct professor at the
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee School of Business in the Masters in Taxation
Program.
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